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December 30, 2024 
 

NOTICE TO OFFERORS 
 

SUBJECT: Request for Proposals (RFP) 4-2622 
 “Time Clock Management Solution”  
 
This letter shall serve as Addendum No. 1 to the subject RFP issued by the 
Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA).  
 
The proposal due date has been extended from January 8, 2025 to  
January 22, 2025.  OCTA’s responses to written questions received will be posted 
no later than January 9, 2025. 
 
Offerors are reminded to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 1 in their 
transmittal letters and Exhibit B, “Price Summary Sheet.” All changes addressed 
in this Addendum No. 1 shall be incorporated into the final Agreement. 
 
Questions regarding this Addendum No. 1 should be directed to the undersigned 
at raninzo@octa.net. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Rhea Aninzo 
Associate Contract Administrator  
Contracts Administration and Materials Management 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

         AFFILIATED AGENCIES 
 
  

Orange County  
Transit District 

 
Local Transportation  

Authority 
 

Service Authority for  
Freeway Emergencies 

 
Consolidated Transportation 

Service Agency 
 

Congestion Management  
Agency 

 
Service Authority for  
Abandoned Vehicles 
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